
Tel: +44 1460 256 100

Fax: +44 1460 256 101

www.golledge.com

Golledge Electronics Ltd

Eaglewood Park, Ilminster

Somerset, TA19 9DQ, UK

Page 1 of 1

PRODUCT WITHDRAWAL NOTICE

Document ref: PCN060105A v1.0
Issued: 05 Jan 06
Authorised: JPG

This notice follows the End of Life Warning issued on 31 Jan 2005 (PCN050131A)

Products affected
GTXO-531, GTXO-533, GTXO-536, GTXO-538, GTXO-541, GTXO-543, GTXO-546, GTXO-548

Description
These products are old technology and demand for these types of TCXO is dropping rapidly. It is no longer commercially
viable to retain these products in production. Smaller and cheaper products are available with similar electrical and
environmental characteristics. Refer to our ranges of SM TCXOs on our website.

To support existing customers there may be a last time buy opportunity until the end of January 2006, with production
ceasing at the end of March 2006. However, acceptance of any orders will depend upon availability of components. Last time
buy orders are non-cancellable.

If you have any queries, please contact your account manager or sales@golledge.com.


